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Dear Parent/Carer 

We have recently reviewed our safeguarding procedures for allowing spectators onto the 
school site for sporting fixtures. 

While we recognise that it is both a great support to our boys and a pleasure for their 
parents and carers to have support during fixtures, we need to balance this with ensuring 
that we follow best practice in terms of safeguarding and ensure that we minimise any 
potential risks to our student body. 

For this reason, please note that we will no longer allow spectators onto the school site 
until 3:40pm.  We welcome parents and carers onto our site after this time and ask that you 
remain in the allocated spectating area at all times.   

Yours faithfully 

 

Dr Dan Silverstone 
Assistant Principal/Director of Pastoral Care 

 

 


